
 
 
Dear	Parents	/	Guardians:	

	

This	is	a	joint	message	from	The	Delta	School	District	and	Delta	Police:	

	

It	has	come	to	our	attention	that	drugs	found	in	the	possession	of	a	student	in	a	Delta	school	
were	found	to	test	positive	for	Fentanyl.		These	pills	were	purchased	illicitly	as	Xanax,	and	
contained	Fentanyl.		This	is	extremely	concerning	information	and	as	such,	we	felt	it	was	
essential	to	share	this	with	our	parent	and	extended	community.	

	

The	Delta	School	District	is	working	closely	with	the	Delta	Police	Department	as	they	
investigate.		In	the	interim,	we	cannot	stress	enough	the	importance	of	talking	to	your	child	
about	the	life-threatening	risks	associated	with	taking	illegal	drugs.			

	

In	addition,	if	you	or	your	child	notices	any	suspicious	activity	in	your	neighborhood	or	at	your	
school,	please	report	it	immediately	to	the	Delta	Police	or	your	school	principal.	

	

If	you,	or	your	child,	have	any	information	related	to	the	trafficking	of	any	illegal	substances,	
please	contact	the	Delta	Police	at	604-946-4411.	

	

Attached	is	an	information	bulletin	with	more	detailed	information	on	Xanax.	

	

[principal]	

 

	


